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Dear Sir/Madam
 
Our Ref:  243746
Your Ref:  NYM/2018/0174/F
 
Thank you for your consultation.
 
Natural England currently has no comment to make on the variation of conditions 2 and 11.
 
Should the proposal be amended in a way which significantly affects its impact on the natural
environment then, in accordance with Section 4 of the Natural Environment and Rural
Communities Act 2006, Natural England should be consulted again. Before sending us any
further consultations regarding this development, please assess whether the changes proposed
will materially affect any of the advice we have previously offered.  If they are unlikely to do so,
please do not re-consult us.
 
Yours faithfully
 
Dawn Kinrade
Natural England
Technical Services
Consultations Team
Hornbeam House
Crewe Business Park
Electra Way
Crewe
Cheshire, CW1 6GJ
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